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Important administration fee and cost changes for 
members joining Prime Super on or after 8 May 2025
8 May 2025
Please read this document that accompanies our 31 March 2025 PDS, as it contains important information about 
the administration fee and cost changes contained in the PDS, occurring from 1 July 2025. We will be updating the 
PDS again on 1 July 2025 to reflect these changes. Administration fees and costs that are disclosed in the 31 March 
2025 PDS will continue to apply up until 30 June 2025.  

What is changing?
Changes to fees and costs as of 1 July 2025 
As of 1 July 2025:

The administration fees and costs for Accumulation accounts (Super Fund) will change as follows:

Current administration fees and costs only 1 July 2025 administration fees and costs only

$1.53 subject to a 15% tax rebate ($1.30 net) per week

Plus

0.588% subject to a 15% tax rebate (0.500% net) p.a. of 
your account balance, capped at $588 ($500 net after 
the tax rebate) p.a.

$1.50 per week (no tax rebate)

Plus

0.33% p.a. of your account balance (no tax rebate), 
capped at $825 p.a.

The administration fees and costs for Pension accounts (Transition To Retirement and Retirement) will change as 
follows:

Current administration fees and costs only 1 July 2025 administration fees and costs only

$1.30 per week

Plus

0.500% p.a. of your account balance, capped at  
$500 p.a.

$1.30 per week

Plus

0.33% p.a. of your account balance, capped at  
$825 p.a.

The effect of these changes is that Prime Super will:

For all accounts:

	– reduce the asset-based administration fee,
	– increase the asset-based fee cap.

For Accumulation accounts:

	– reduce the fixed administration fee,
	– no longer rebate the 15% tax to members.

Prime Super will update its PDS as of 1 July 2025 to reflect these changes.

Keeping you informed
For further information in respect of Prime Super’s investment-related fees and costs, other fees and costs and 
investment options, please refer to the PDS on our website at primesuper.com.au/PDS.

We’re here to help. If you would like more information, please call us on 1800 675 839. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prime Super
Disclaimer: This SEN contains general information only and does not take into account your personal objectives, financial situation or needs. You 
should consider your own particular circumstances and read the Product Disclosure Statement (PDS) and Target Market Determination (TMD), 
before making any decision about the product. You can access the PDS and TMD at primesuper.com.au/PDS
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